
 

REPORT TO THE PENDLETON TOWN BOARD 

For June 2021, by Craig Walter, Highway Superintendent 

 

 

 Striped baseball diamonds as needed 

 Striped lacrosse fields as needed 

 Finished culvert pipe 6972 Monroe St 

 Mowed roadsides  

 Cleaned up scrap steel 

 Chipped brush 

 Cleaned wood out of ditches on bike path  

 Took truck #18 in for painting  

 Mowed parks and cemeteries as needed  

 Prepped volleyball courts   

 Brush hogged bike path  

 Repaired equipment as needed   

 Time capsule for the Veterans  

 Installed road signs  

 Fixed zipline in park 

 Cleaned shelters 

 Washed trucks 

 Blacktopped Driveways   

 Cleaned ditch 5432 Irish Rd 

 Paint white posts 

 Picked up park garbage as needed 

 Weed wacked as needed  

 

 

 

 

Shared Service 
 

 2 Trucks to Cambria 

 

 

 


